
From: Charles Corrie Charles.Corrie@bsigroup.com 

To: "ACCAB ." <info.accab@gmail.com>

CC: IAF Secretary <secretary1@iaf.nu>

Date: Thu, Jan 19, 2012 at 11:37 PM

Subject: RE: Request for permission to use the APG and AAPG 

documentation/publications

Dear Commander Kubal,

I am pleased to be able to advise that ISO has agreed to the 
proposed use by ACCAB of the ISO 9001 Auditing Practices 
Group documents, and the Accreditation Auditing Practices 
Group documents, as set out in your applications.

As the ACCAB has already received similar agreement from 
the IAF, it is now free to proceed as requested.

(Please note that this e-mail is the full authorisation for you to 
proceed, and that we will not be sending a hard copy letter in 
addition to this message) 

As an aside issue, if the ACCAB decides at any time to 
produce translations of the papers into Hindi or any of the 
other Indian languages, then I would be grateful if you would 
let me know, as we would be pleased to include a link on our 
Translations page to your site for them.

Best regards
Charles Corrie
Secretary to the
ISO 9001 Auditing Practices Group, 
and to the 
Accreditation Auditing Practices Group

      


